
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: School Newsletter 

 

Newsletters are not available in this section of the website. 

 

Click the “Newsletters & Notes” top menu then click “View newsletters and notes.” 

 

You can also access and receive instant alerts for newsletters, notes and notices via your iPhone, 

iPad, Android and web apps. To download, visit: http://apps.schoolenews.com.au 

 

Regards 

Tamworth South Public School 


